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Congratulations!

The Parkside Neighborhood Strategic Plan has been selected as the recipient of the 2005 NJAPA
Outstanding Comprehensive Revitalization Plan Award.

This year’s awards selection was unusually difficult. We received numerous, outstanding
submissions and the awards committee deliberated long and hard.

The 2005 NJAPA awards for planning will be presented at a luncheon ceremony as part of our
annual conference. The ceremony will take place from 12:45 to 2:00 on October 28 at the Hyatt
Regency New Brunswick. As an award recipient, you are invited to attend as NJAPA's guest.
Please contact me at 609-683-3600 pres@njapa.org or Michael Levine, NJAPA chapter
administrator, at 973- 286-4708 mlevine@njapa.org to indicate your attendance.

The New Jersey planning community celebrates your achievements. I hope to see you there.

All the best,
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Carlos Rodrigues, AICP / PP
NJAPA Chapter President

pres@njapa.org
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